
From: Megan Cunningham <Megan.Cunningham@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2019 1:34:33 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: FW: We’d love to see you at CNT's Celebration on September 26th!  
  
Hi Steve, 
 
I attended the Center for Neighborhood Technology (CNT) 40th Anniversary Celebration as a guest of 
CNT. The event was held on September 27, 2019 at Venue West, 221 North Paulina. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
 
Thanks! 
-mc 
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